
 

 

 

 

 

13 September 2024 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to circulate a letter dated 13 September 2024 from H.E. Mr. Neville 

Gertze, Permanent Representative of Namibia, co-facilitator of the intergovernmental preparatory 

process of the Summit of the Future.  

 

The letter, which is also on behalf of H.E. Ms. Antje Leendertse, Permanent Representative 

of Germany and his fellow co-facilitator of the intergovernmental preparatory process of the 

Summit of the Future, transmits a revised draft of the Pact for the Future, which is now placed 

under silence procedure until 5 p.m. on Monday, 16 September 2024. 

 

I thank all delegations for their flexibility and commitment to reaching consensus and count 

on your continued support. 

 

For any additional information, please contact Ms. Nekwaya Iileka, Adviser at my office 

by email: nekwaya.iileka@un.org 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

Philemon Yang 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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